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A MESSAGE FROM NCPPA PRESIDENT EMILY PATTON:

On behalf of the NCPPA executive board I would like to thank
you for your participation and continued support of our
organization. 2023 has been a wonderful year for NCPPA and it
was all made possible because of you. Division boards worked
hard and hosted many training events that provided relevant
and necessary information as well as networking
opportunities. I am looking forward to what 2024 holds for our
organization. At the 2023 Training Institute in Wilmington, NC,
and by email, your voices were heard, and votes were made by
members to elect their new representatives. It is my great
pleasure to introduce you to your new NCPPA Executive Board
for 2024. Please lend them your support as they transition into

their new roles. The new Executive Board will take effect on January 1, 2024, and plans are already
being made for things to come. I am proud of the work that is being done and I’m excited to see how
NCPPA grows.

President: Brittany Carkner
Vice President: Robyn Wolfe

Secretary: John Lanier
Treasurer: Latashia Williams

Parliamentarian: Amie White
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Division 1 Chair: Tracey Nelms
Division 1 Co-Chair: Shanan Stephenson
Division 2 Chair: Kaliah Hooper-Cotten

Division 2 Co-Chair: Jailene Garcia

Division 3 Chair: Kristen Black
Division 3 Co-Chair: Debra Lemke

Division 4 Chair: Tiffany Nelson Beaver
Division 4 Co-Chair Allison Luckado



25TH ANNUAL TRAINING INSTITUTE
SEPTEMBER 27-29, 2023

WILMINGTON, NORTH CAROLINA
navigating the waves of change

The 2023 Training Institute was an absolute success due to our awesome members, very special guests, invested vendors,
and stellar planning committee.  Thank you for all the feedback from our attendees and we look forward to making next

year an even better experience. We hope you all had a great time and hope to see you again next year! 

The 2024 Training Institute will be hosted by Division One in Wilmington, North Carolina November 13-15, 2024. 



ON BEHALF OF DIVISION III, THE BOARD WOULD LIKE TO EXPRESS OUR GRATITUDE TO ALL WHO
PARTICIPATED AND MADE THE 25TH ANNUAL TRAINING INSTITUTE A HUGE SUCCESS AND

MEMORABLE EVENT. THE LEARNING SESSIONS WERE INSIGHTFUL, THE FOOD WAS DELICIOUS, THE
NETWORKING ACTIVITIES ALLOWED FOR A LOT OF NEW FRIENDSHIPS TO BE FORMED, AND OF

COURSE, COULD FORGET THE DOOR PRIZES.

MAKE YOUR PLANS NOW TO ATTEND NEXT YEAR'S SESSION. 
IT IS GOING TO BE A DO NOT MISS EVENT!

D I V I S I O N  I I I
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A MESSAGE FROM AMIE WHITE, DIVISION III CHAIR:



THANK YOU, DIVISION ONE MEMBERS, FOR ANOTHER WONDERFUL YEAR! WE HAD AN
OUTSTANDING SPRING WORKSHOP, HOSTED VERY SUCCESSFUL FUNDRAISERS TO SUPPORT OUR

INCENTIVES, AND GAVE BACK TO OUR COMMUNITY BY CONTRIBUTING TO THE RONALD MCDONALD
HOUSE CHARITIES. OUR ORGANIZATION WOULD NOT BE AS FOTUNATE WITHOUT THE HARD WORK

OF OUR MEMBERS! I LOOK FORWARD TO CONTINUING OUR WORK AND HOSTING 
THE 26TH ANNUAL NCPPA TRAINING INSTITUTE 

NOVEMBER 13TH-15TH 2024 IN WILMINGTON. 
WE INVITE YOU ALL TO ATTEND. 

D I V I S I O N  I
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A MESSAGE FROM TRACEY NELMS, DIVISION I CHAIR:

THANK YOU TO ALL DIVISION I MEMBERS
THAT PARTICIPATED IN THE NCPPA
HOLIDAY DRIVE. WE HAD FIVE CARLOADS
OF DONATIONS!! THE RONALD MCDONALD
HOUSE STAFF WAS VERY EXCITED TO SEE
US AGAIN THIS YEAR. THANK YOU FOR
SUPPORTING NCPPA! 
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A MESSAGE FROM BRITTANY CARKNER, DIVISION II CHAIR:

THANK YOU TO ALL DIVISION II MEMBERS WHO HAVE MADE THIS YEAR SO MEMORABLE. I AM
HONORED TO HAVE SERVED YOU ALL AS THE CHAIR FOR 2023 BRINGING US ALL TOGETHER FOR
TRAININGS, NETWORKING, AND COMMUNITY OUTREACH. THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR MEMBERS

WHO DONATED TO THE 2023 TOY DRIVE FOR WAKEMED CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL. YOUR GENEROUS
DONATIONS WILL BRING HOLIDAY CHEER TO MANY PATIENTS AND FAMILIES THIS TIME OF YEAR. 

I LOOK FORWARD TO EMBARKING ON 2024 AS THE PRESIDENT OF NCPPA AND A CONTINUED
MEMBER OF DIVISION II. I WISH THE VERY BEST FOR THE NEW DIVISION CHAIR AND CO-CHAIR IN

THEIR NEW POSITIONS. I KNOW THEY WILL MAKE 2024 MEMORABLE FOR ALL MEMBERS! 

STAY SAFE & HEALTHY. 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS & HAPPY NEW YEAR! 



D I V I S I O N  I V

A MESSAGE FROM TIFFANY NELSON, DIVISION IV CHAIR:

I JUST WANTED TO LEND A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL OUR MEMBERS FOR YOUR CONTINUED
SUPPORT AND INVOLVEMENT IN OUR ORGANIZATION. THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT ATTENDED

THE NCPPA 25TH ANNUAL TRAINING INSTITUTE, OUR CONTRIBUTORS FOR THE 2023 CHRISTMAS
PROJECT, ATTENDEES, AND SPEAKERS AT THE 2023 SPRING WORKSHOP, AND ALL WHO JOINED THE

NCPPA DIVISION IV MEETINGS. I WOULD ENCOURAGE EACH OF YOU TO CONTINUE TO LEND YOUR
TIME AND SUPPORT AND URGE OTHERS TO JOIN THIS AMAZING ORGANIZATION. I WISH ALL OF YOU

A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY HOLIDAYS.
WITH WARM REGARDS - TIFFANY
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